
Malham Trip  We had a great trip to Malham yesterday and the children 
did brilliantly!  We walked over 8 miles and climbed nearly 1000ft and 
they did so with little complaint.  In addition to this, a member of 
staff in the Yorkshire Dales gift shop said that they get lots of school 

groups going into the shop and our 
children were some of the politest they 
have ever had!  Well done to all of them - 
they made us very proud! 

Good luck to our Year 6 children as they 
complete their end of primary school 
national tests next week.  Don’t panic - 
you’ll be fine!
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9 May - SATs week 

17 May - Drama at 
Brigham - Swale Class 

26 May - PTFA Disco 

27 May - Break up for 
half term 

6 June - Training day 

7 June - Children return 

8 June - Doodlebug 
workshop 


